
A Gift in  
Memory Celebrate the  

life of your 
relative or friend 
with a gift to 
your hospital

www.ekhut.nhs.uk/eastkenthospitalscharity

Donating a gift

Helping your hospitals

A gift to East Kent 
Hospitals Charity in 

memory of your relative 
or close friend is a 

wonderful way of paying 
tribute to the kindness 

and dedication of the 
staff that have treated 

your loved one.
Gifts made in 
memory of an 
individual not only 
commemorate 
their lives but can 
make a lasting 
difference to those 
who come after 
them. 



East Kent Hospitals Charity has been set up as a registered charity to 

hold and manage donations given to East Kent Hospitals University 

NHS Foundation Trust. These gifts allow East Kent Hospitals Charity 

to help the hospitals with additional amenities for both patients and 

visitors, equipment to provide the best treatment, and funding for 

research and training to advance the future of medicine and the 

delivery of services.

Your donation will go directly to improving people’s lives and help 

the East Kent Hospitals Charity to support your hospitals. 

We will recognise every donation however large or small. Please 

let us have your name and address so that we can write and 

acknowledge your gift.

Gifts in lieu of flowers.
A gift in memory could be a simple donation to the East Kent 

Hospitals Charity or it could be a donation made instead of 

floral tributes for the funeral. This could be done by simply 

stating “family flowers only” in the obituary notice, with a 

request that donations in lieu of flowers be made to the East 

Kent Hospitals Charity.

Any gifts made in memory can be sent directly to East Kent 

Hospitals Charity or forwarded via the Funeral Director.

A gift made upon the anniversary of a loved one’s death can 

be a poignant reminder of the care they received from their 

local hospital.

On behalf of the Charity please accept our 
grateful thanks for thinking of us at this 
most difficult time.
For further information, please contact 

East Kent Hospitals Charity, 
Trust Offices, Kent and Canterbury Hospital,  
Ethelbert Road. CT1 3NG

Tel: 01227 866356  email: fundraising@ekht.nhs.uk

Registered Charity Number: 1076555


